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The Consell de Formentera reminds islanders and businesses still in operation of the
importance of respecting safety measures in view of the current health scare. Posters printed by
the Consell and currently being distributed to members of Pimef and the Chamber of Commerce
remind business owners of basic measures in hygiene, store management and recommended
distance between clients.
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